

Snape Wood Primary and Nursery School Aspen Road, Bulwell, Nottingham, NG6 7DS

Telephone: 0115 9159146

Email: admin@snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk www.snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Shewley Choudhury Chair of Governors: Danny Hall

Twitter: @snapewoodpri



Dear Parents and Carers.

Coffee mornings are a great way for parents and carers to meet and share experiences.

At Snape Wood, we would like to offer you a safe and caring space where you can share your worries and concerns as well as your child's strengths and successes. We want parents and carers to feel supported and listened to and to have the opportunities to meet other parents and carers who may have had similar experiences.

We are holding our SEND Coffee Mornings for parents and carers who have children with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) or for parents who have concerns about their child's development. We would like to provide regular opportunities for you to come together in a welcoming space and enjoy a coffee and a chat. It will also be an opportunity to find out more about the support that Snape Wood can offer and the role of other agencies in providing support for your child.

Additionally, each half-termly session will have a focus in order to benefit all our understanding and support strategies. These will be guided by you and external professionals who may join us.

Our SEND Coffee Mornings will take place on Tuesday mornings 09:00 - 10:00 and will focus on supporting speech and language development.

Dates for your diary

January 10th Speech and Language February 21st tbc March 14th tbc April 18th tbc May 9th tbc June 13th tbc

July 11th summer support and panning the next academic year

I am looking forward to seeing you soon,

Mr D Wright

SENDC₀

Deputy Head Teacher

senco@snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk









